
 

 

 

WFHSS 
Tribstrasse 7 
Postfach 3065  
CH – 6002 Luzern 
 

Berlicum, June 25th 2018 

Subject:  Letter of designation for the candidacy of Harry Oussoren on behalf the 
Netherlands to join the Executive Committee of WFHSS 

Dear Dr. Christine Denis 

We hereby declare that both the Dutch association of Experts in Sterile Medical Devices and 
the association on Sterilization fully supports the designation of Harry Oussoren to call for the 
application to join the Executive Committee of WFHSS on behalf of the Netherlands. 

We not only strongly support the candidacy of Harry; we truly believe that he will be the 
perfect candidate for this post. 

Harry is involved in the world of cleaning, disinfection and sterilization since 2009, has a lot 
of knowledge in this field, has the capacity of sharing this knowledge, is internationally well-
known and has built a big network, both by the people that run the departments in the 
hospitals as in the industry. 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

Harry Oussoren      Tom Pereboom 
President of the VDSMH     President of the SVN 
The Netherlands      The Netherlands 
 

 

 

 


